
   
  
  
  
           

 
 

  

I’m hoping that by now you will have had the chance to read our report from the Ofsted inspector. 

We are absolutely delighted with all the many wonderful things that were expressed about the whole Lea 

Endowed family, throughout the report. We have worked so hard as a school to get to this place and I could 

not be more proud of the children, staff, governors and parents who have supported us on this journey.  

We have noted the areas to further improve and these will be a focus on our School Improvement Plan in 

September. Thank you again for all the kind words of encouragement and support that have been expressed 

this week. These keep us going and encourage us to keep shining!  

It has been such a  busy week in school again , beginning with our Move On morning on Monday , the Year 6  

Business Enterprise afternoon, Maths Carousel morning, Sports’ Afternoon, Inter Sports Athletics 

competition and a whole school picnic lunch which we enjoyed altogrther in the sunshine! 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Awards 
Congratulations to Reilly in Y1 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Reilly is a quiet member of our 
school family who has been noted for shining his manners and respectful attitude in and around school, recently. 
Keep shining in Year 2, Reilly - we are very proud of you!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PTA School Disco Reminder  
Monday 22nd July 6-7:30pm. Lea Endowed children only. Tickets are £3 per child and £5 per family (drink and 
snack included) NO PHONES FOR CHILDREN PLEASE.  
Grand Raffle 
A reminder that tickets will be on sale in the playground after school, most days, from the PTA for £1 a strip. Thank 
you to those who have already bought tickets. 

 

                                   Thank you for your 

                                                support,  

                                                                           C Seagrave 
                                                                                 

 
Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 30 
Friday 5th July 2019 

Our theme this half term is COURAGE 

Reminder: Nelson Mandela / National 
Listening Day 

On Thursday 18th July we are celebrating 
Nelson Mandela and National Listening Day. 

You should have received your child’s 
sponsor form by now. Please support this 

fund raising to buy a new gazebo which will 
benefit all children in school. Children can 

come dressed in one or more colours of the 
South African flag for a £1 donation. 

 

Sports’ Afternoon 
Thank you to everyone who came along and 

supported the Sports’ afternoon. I’m sure you’ll agree 
it was a great success. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed the activities and were so encouraging of one 
another, behaving brilliantly the whole time. Thank 

you to Mr Bateman who did a fantastic job of 
organising the activities. Congratulations to the 

winning team; Natalia, Emily H, Lilly M, Lewis, Lottie, 
Lola, Mia W, Dashel, William R, Eva S, Thomas and 

Esme 


